
 

 

    
 
 
TO THE MEMBERS OF CASCO AND 
ORGANIZATIONS IN LIAISON 

 N1115 

   
  

 2021-02-11 
 

Informative sessions on CASCO WG55 – ISO/IEC DIS 17030 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that CASCO will hold two informative sessions on 

February 25 to provide an update on CASCO WG55 that is revising ISO/IEC 

17030 which is currently under Draft International Standard (DIS) ballot until 22 

April. The intention of these sessions is to brief on the main changes made to 

the DIS of ISO/IEC 17030 and to give an opportunity to ask questions. The 

sessions will be run by the WG Convenors, twice during the day, to 

accommodate the different time zones. For the schedule and call in details, see 

the information below:  

 

 Session 1, February 25, 9:00-10:00 (CET), Zoom: 

https://iso.zoom.us/j/99354629450?pwd=OW5JOWtNcEd4aDFyZnlQcVI

1ZmtXQT09 

 

 Session 2,  February 25, 3:00-4:00 pm (CET), Zoom: 

https://iso.zoom.us/j/99568699060?pwd=NnAyblhVNkppeERRRFd1VGY

wTkMyUT09 

 

You are kindly invited to circulate this information to your National Mirror  
Committees (NMCs) and do not hesitate to contact the CASCO Secretariat if 
you have any questions or need further information.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
Cristina Draghici 
Head | Conformity Assessment and Consumer Matters  
CASCO Secretary 
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